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                                                                                   Tuesday 19th September 2023 
 

School Uniform  
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
It’s lovely to see the children coming into school looking very smart in their school uniform. 
However, I have noticed that some children are not wearing their full uniform, so I just want 
to remind you of the expectations. 
 
I appreciate that uniform can be expensive so we want to do everything we can to support 
you. On Wednesday’s, each week, our school uniform shop is open from 8:45-9:15am. This 
is an opportunity for you to order new uniform or get some good quality previously owned 
uniform. 
If you have any concerns with uniform, please let us know and we can support with this. 
 
School Uniform Expectations 
Black shoes or plain black trainers 
Dark grey trousers or skirt 
White shirt (short or long sleeved) 
School tie 
Purple school jumper 
Purple school cardigan 
Purple and white dress (Summer)  
Dark grey knee-length shorts (Summer) 
Grey or white socks and tights 
 

 
PE Uniform 
Navy blue jogging bottoms 
Navy zip-up top 
White T-shirt 
Trainers 
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Please let us know if there is anything we can do to support you with school uniform. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 

 
 

Nicky Ross       
Headteacher Woodpecker Hall Academy 
NSCT Leader of Primary Education 


